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30th March 2025 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
The end of the Spring term is fast approaching and with it, the Easter holidays! It has been a 
fantastic term for St Paul’s and we would like the end with some special Easter celebrations.  

 

On Friday 4th April, we will be holding an Easter fundraiser – children can wear their own clothes 
and can also accessorise / style their hair in a ‘crazy’ way! There will be a £1 donation option on 
the Gateway app for those that wish to take part.  

 

We are also holding a competition – children can 
choose to make one of the following; 

An Easter bonnet 

An Easter garden 

Decorate an egg – choose a character / person / book 
/ film – the possibilities are endless! 

 

Entries should be sent into school by Wednesday 9th April for judging to take place. A winner 
will be chosen from each class.  

 

On the morning of Friday 11th, we will be holding our end of term awards – parents of children 
receiving a special award will receive an invitation.  
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On Friday 11th April, all the children that have taken part in the competitions will take part in an 
Easter parade at the end of the school day. This will then be followed by our Easter Egg Hunt 
event after school – we hope that you will be able to join in with this event.  

 

Fingers crossed for the weather to be kind!  

  

Yours sincerely 

 

Jen Ferretti                                                  

Headteacher                

 


